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DOLE ASKS DRUG INQUIRY 

Congressman Bob Dole (R-Kans) joined with two other Members of Congress 

in requesting an investigation of remarks about marijuana allegedly made by 

or. James L. Goddard, Director of the Food and Drug Administration. 

Or. Goddard is reported to have stated that marijuana is no more dangerous 

than alcohol, and that penalties for possession and use of the drug should be re-

moved. 

In a petition to the·"Chairman of the Intergovernmental Relations Sub-

committee of the House Committee on Government Operations, the members expressed 

"deep concern ' over remarks attributed to Or. Goddard. They also expressed con-

cern over the interpretation or misinterpretation of the Commissioner's remarks, 

and the resultant consequences. 

"Or. Goddard's remarks might have the effect of encouraging increased 

usage of the drug in violation of existing law, and at great peril to the health 

of the Nation," Dole stated upon submission of the petition. 

The three Representatives, all members of the Intergovernmental Relations 

Subcommittee, noted that their Subcommittee has oversight jurisdiction over the 

Department of Health, Education, and tielfare, and therefore, would have the 

authority to investigate the remarks, and the effect of those remarks. 

"This controversy over the Commissioner's statement necessarily raises 

the larger issue of the adequacy of federal drug and narcotic control laws, 

especially the Drug Abuse Control Act and its administration by the Food and 

Drug Administration, and provides an opportune occasion for a Subcommittee 

study of this important subject," Dole stated. 




